
11/16/23 

SPECIAL VACANCY NOTICE 

SANTA BARBARA COUNTY 

 

This is to announce that a vacancy has occurred for the PLANNING COMMISSION to 

fill the term of LARRY FERINI, [FOURTH DISTRICT] . 

The Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors makes this appointment.  In 

compliance with Section 54970 of the Government Code, this appointment can be 

made on Friday, December 1, 2023 or thereafter.  Please refer to the Roster of 

Boards, Commissions and Standing Committees for further information on the 

qualifications for this Board, Commission or Committee, or to apply online at: 

https://www.countyofsb.org/2839/Boards-Commissions-and-Committees  

Applications for, or questions regarding this vacancy should be directed to the Clerk 

of the Board of Supervisors, County Administration Building, 105 East Anapamu 

Street, Room 407, Santa Barbara, CA 93101 or by phone at: (805)568-2240 or by email 

at: sbcob@countyofsb.org. 
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